
“Hats off ” to Pat Bailey
As Tomahawk residents and visitors enjoy the beautiful 

Veterans Memorial Bridge on North Fourth Street, St. Mary’s 
School would like to recognize one of our graduates.

In his role as Project Leader for REI Engineering,  
Pat worked with the City of Tomahawk, Lunda Construction 
and the DOT to complete this award-winning project.

Thanks, Pat...you applied your 
education and expertise to make a 

difference in our hometown!


